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The annual seminar for the session 2023-24 was held on 19th January 2024 in Room number 34 of our 
college. Respected principal, Sri. Bijay Kumar Patra presided over the seminar meeting. The meeting 
started with felicitation of chief guests followed by lightening of candle by principal and H.O.D. 
madam. The welcome speech was given by H.O.D. Mrs. Madhuchhanda Mohanty which was followed 
by the address of principal. In his speech esteemed principal enlightened the students about 
importance of seminar and how microbes communicate & also the importance of organic farming & 
also emphasized on taking down the notes during the session. There were two resource persons 
namely Dr. Sabita Rani Mishra, Assistant Professor (Stage-III), PG Department of  Botany, Rajdhani 
College, Bhubaneswar and Dr. Arun Kumar Rath, Lecturer in Botany, Sri Jayadev College of Education & 
Technology, Naharkanta, Khordha respectively.   

The seminar started with presentation on the topic “Microbial Communication” by Dr. Sabita Rani 
Mishra. She discussed about the Microbial Communication, how they communicate with each other by 
different signalling method, quorum sensing, their importance in disease control & drug discovery, 
understanding their evolution, etc. After that, Dr Arun Kumar Rath gave his presentation on the topic 
“Organic Farming: A trend towards sustainability of Biochemistry” where he has discussed about the 
methods, importance of organic farming, their benefits. 
              More than 120 students had participated in the seminar and their queries were addressed 
promptly by the resource persons. The seminar ended with a vote of thanks given by Dr. Amruta 
Mohanty. Other faculty members like Mrs. Nibedita Swain, Miss Kadambini Mohanty, Miss Krishna 
Rani & other non-teaching staff members were also present.  

 



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 


